
Thomas L. Quay, above right, was

photographed on a field trip with Stuart

Critcher, one of his zoology students at N.C.

State University during the late 1940s.

C.S. Brimley, the first president of CBC, carries a

net he used for collecting insects. Though

colorblind and, toward the end of his life, blind

in one eye, he managed to identify birds by their

black-and-white patterns with the aid of a

hand-held telescope.

Harry T. Davis (holding

pipe) and William Craven

were charter members of

CBC. All photos on this

page were contributed

by Mr. Craven.
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H. Douglas Pratt displayed his
art at a CBC meeting held at
Charlotte, N.C., in February

1968. (Photo by Robert C. Ruiz)

In 1945, CBC leaders enjoyed a picnic lunch at the home of Zora Jenson (far left) in
Chapel Hill, N.C. Next to Mrs. Jenson is CBC President H.H. Brimley, who is accepting
food from Charlotte Hilton Green. In the background are, left to right, an unidentified
woman, Robert Wolff of Goldsboro, and Robert Overing, a postal inspector then
stationed in Raleigh. While working in Washington, D.C., Overing was among the first to
study bird migration by systematically picking up specimens killed by collisions with
tall, lighted structures, in his case the Washington Monument. (Photo by Wm. Craven)
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